SRES - NFIR

The Track Maintainers should not
be changed from one section to W e
another section without the o

Dated.31.05.2022.

SOUTHERN RAILWAY
No. P(S)443/1/\/Trackman

The General Secretary,

approval of the Placement e ot ntaa v

New Delhi — 110055,

Committee. On persistent efforts |

Sub: Non- formation of Placement Committee for transfer of Group ‘C’ Staff
on the Divisions of Southern Railway - reg.

Of N F I R/S R ES ’ P C PO I S S u ed Ref: Your Letter No. NFIR/II/SRES/2020 dated 13.12.2021.

el

With reference to your letter dated 13.12.2021 cited above, it is stated that
- the placement committee for transfer of Track Maintainers from one gang to
O r er O r C O n S I u I n g aC el I I e n another gang have been formed in SA Dn, TPJ Dn and TVC Dn. The three other

divisions are also in the process of the formation of such placement committee, for
transfer of Track Maintainers from one gang to another gang.

Committee in S. Rly.

(Siddarth.S.K.Raj)
Dy.CPO/IR&Trg
For Principal Chief Personnel Officer

VOTE FOR SRES FOR ITS SINCERE SERVICE
Vote for SRES

RAIL ENGINE
Dr.M.Raghavaiah SBE No. 45

GS/NFIR & President/SRES

P.S.Suriyaprakasam
JGS/NFIR & GS/SRES
For more details visit : sresindia.org & nfirindia.org




